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July 13, 2018 

 

The Bareback Bull 

 

Since March 6, 2009, the S&P 500 is up roughly 400%.  The 10-year average annual 

return through Wednesday of this week is 10.6%.  The S&P 500 index is within about 

4% of its all-time high.  The U.S. stock is enjoying a multi-year bullish run. 

 

Although the stock market is experiencing a major bull move, many individual investors 

have not participated fully.  The chart below shows that the cumulative fund flows into 

U.S. equity mutual funds and ETFs since 2007 is negative. 

 

 
 

By contrast, individual investors have purchased over $1.6 billion into bond funds since 

2007.  During this bull market, owning bonds rather than stocks has been a significant 

lost money making opportunity. 



 
If individual investors are not buying stocks, who is?  Like the PBR (Professional Bull 

Riding) circuit, this bull is being ridden by professionals in the form of stock buybacks.  

Stock buybacks are expected to reach an all-time high of $800 billion this year. 

 

 
 

We are entering second quarter earnings season.  The S&P 500 index is up roughly 5% 

year-to-date.  Earnings are expected to be up 22% year-over-year from 2017 to 2018.  

Based on strong revenue growth and margin expansion, we believe forward earnings 

expectations will be moving higher. 

 

The stock/bond investment trade-off decision is just as active today as it has ever been.  

We believe that buying bonds rather than stocks today will continue to cost investors a 

significant amount of potential investment gain.  Roughly three years ago, the Federal 

Reserve began raising interest rates.  The average annual return in investment grade 

U.S. corporate bonds during this time has been about 1.8%.  We would not be surprised 

to see this low level of return continue or deteriorate with additional Fed rate hikes.  By 



contrast, the S&P 500 has delivered double digit returns for the past three years.  With 

no signs of impending recession, we expect the bull to continue to run.  Saddle up. 

 

Give Us a Call Today    

 

We invite you to give us a call at (415) 249-6337, visit www.deltaim.com or email 

us at info@deltaim.com if you have questions about how we can assist you in 

managing your investment accounts.  

 

 

 

Delta Stock Market Dashboard 

 

 

http://www.deltaim.com/
mailto:info@deltaim.com


 
 (Delta MSI is published in Barron’s) 

______________________________________________________________________ 
Pursuant to the provisions of Rule 206(4)-1 of the Investment Advisors Act of 1940, we advise all readers to 

recognize that they should not assume that recommendations made in the future will be profitable or will equal the 

performance of past recommendations.  This publication is not a solicitation to buy or offer to sell any of the securities 

listed or reviewed herein.  The contents of this letter have been compiled from original and published sources 

believed to be reliable, but are not guaranteed as to accuracy or completeness.  Nicholas Atkeson and Andrew 

Houghton are also principals of Delta Investment Management, a registered investment advisor.  Clients of Delta 

Investment Management and individuals associated with Delta Wealth Adviser may have positions in and may from 

time to time make purchases or sales of securities mentioned herein. 
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